
H-E-B Customers: 
To ensure product availability 
for all customers, some planned 
promotions have been cancelled 
and product limits put in place. This 
week, we do not have a weekly ad 
online or in stores. 

We appreciate your understanding as 
Texas communities work together to 
slow the spread of coronavirus.


